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From: Kara Macleod
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Changes to Electoral Boundaries Feedback
Date: Wednesday, 11 April 2018 8:10:05 PM

Good evening,

I have become aware of proposed changes to the electoral boundaries that may effect the
suburb of Point Cook. I am concerned that the proposal will divide our suburb across two
electorates and that this will impact on our community's ability to lobby and influence our
government representatives and meet the needs of our growing community. 

I appreciate that there are challenges associated with such a growing area, but I believe it is
in our community's best interest to be in one electorate, not two. 

Kind regards,
Kara Macleod




